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As you to start to look ahead to college, 
seniors will need to make sure they become 

familiar with a college advisor. These are 
sort of the college equivalent of your high 
school counselor as they are the ones who 
can help you figure out which classes you 
need to take. For students attending FSCJ, 

advisors will be at FBHS April 10th and 
future FSCJ students can meet with them in 
order to get started registering for courses.

Counseling in College

4/6 Prom 
4/10 FSCJ Enrollment Assistance at FBHS 

4/11 AP Pre-administration assembly 
4/13 ACT at FBHS 

4/19 Half day for students 
4/23 Progress Reports Issued 

4/25 Graduation Assembly for seniors 
4/25 Reverse Job Fair 

4/30 Senior Awards Assembly 
 
 
 
 

April Dates

The Nassau County Reverse Job Fair will be held 
at the Bean Center on April 25th from 10am-2pm. 
Transportation will be provided from school for 

students  This is a great opportunity for any 
student looking for a summer job or a graduate 

looking for a job beyond high school. At a reverse 
job fair, employees come to you looking to see 

what you can bring to their company. Therefore it 
is important to dress sharp and to be prepared to 
highlight the reasons you are the best candidate 

for the position. Having a resume could be helpful 
and there will be an opportunity to seek resume 

writing tips at the fair. Registration for the reverse 
job fair is required. April 19th is the last date to 
register. You can complete the registration and 

find more information at 
nassaureversejobfair.com 

Did you know Mr. Hicks writes a blog about all things 
school counseling and is a featured contributor for a 
Florida-based college admissions magazine? You can 

read the blog at guidey.blogspot.com and the magazine 
at unmaze.me

School Counseling Blog


